TULITA LAND/FINANCIAL CORPORATION
BOX 63
TULITA NT XOE OKO
Phone (867) 588 3734 Fax (867) 588 4025
TOLL FREE: 1-855-778-3830 www.tulitalandcorp.ca

February 16, 2017

Heather Bourassa

Chairperson

Sahtu Land Use Planning Board
P.O.Box 235

Fort Good Hope NT X0E 0HO

Re: Comments of SLUP Proposed Amendment

Tulita Land and Financial Corporation is submitting comments to the Sahtu Land
Use Planning Board on the Proposed Amendment.

On June 16,2016 in a Community Meeting it was clear Community members did
Not want changes made.

We Tulita Land Corporation are very concerned about the Watersheds, Calving
Grounds for the Caribou, Wildlife.

We are not in Favour of the Amendment that we want the area outside of the Park
to stay as Protected Conservation Zone.

Sincerely,

Ce gz(
Clarence Campbell
President

cc. SSI Board of Directors



